Members of the Joint Technical Corrections Committee:
Please support and pass HCR 3049.

| am in support of recognizing parents as the Chief stakeholders of the future and education of their own
children. As a parent of two, it is my God given right to train a child in the way they should go, not the
government’s.

It is clear that parental rights are being challenged in this county. Let it be clear to all that North
Dakotans revere and respect the fundamental right and responsibility of parents to be the primary

directors of the upbringing, education, and care of their children without undue influence from activist
educators and government overreach.

Thank you for your leadership and service to our state.

Dionne Haynes



